Water Use
Reduction Program

On March 28, 2022 the Governor issued Executive Order (N-7-22) continuing emergency water use and
reductions due to the prolonged drought. Effective May 1, 2022, the City Council approved a resolution
implementing a mandatory water use restriction program that limits outside irrigation practices. Due to a
lack of snowpack, the City’s main water supply, Cold Springs, is producing historically low amounts of
water. The City Council enacted the program to ensure adequate water for domestic and fire suppression
needs.

We sincerely appreciate your commitment to our community Water Use Reduction Program. Please
cut out, post, and follow the water use reduction requirements below.

(Please cut here and post on your refrigerator or other prominent location)

Requirements of the City of Mount Shasta Water Use Reduction Program:

Mount Shasta residents value our natural resources, especially our award winning high quality
drinking water.

To learn more water conservation practices please go to http://saveourwater.com/ Thank you for
contributing your efforts to our beloved Mt. Shasta Community and the State of California during
this historically difficult drought period.

Outdoor watering permitted between 8:00 pm to 8:00 am only.

Outdoor watering with sprinklers is restricted to three (3) days per week.

Addresses ending in odd numbers may water Monday, Wednesday, and Friday only.
Addresses ending in even numbers may water Tuesday, Thursday, and Sunday only.
Watering with sprinklers is limited to:

- Shower/fixed sprinklers: 15 min/station 3x/week

- Rotary sprinklers: 30 min/station 3x/week

- Drip systems: 45 min/station 3x/week

e Watering of vegetable gardens may be augmented by hand watering using hoses with trigger
nozzles subject to above day and time requirements.

Cut grass to maximum height.

Do not water paved areas and avoid uneccessary overspray.

For additional information, visit: https://mtshastaca.gov/public-works/conservation/

To report excessive watering in your neighborhood, please call our Police Non-Emergency
number at (530) 926-7540



http://saveourwater.com/

